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To whom it may be concerned, 

I am opposed to any changes to the funding of OFRI. I serve 225 local landowners, 

managing over 20,000 acres of land in Douglas County as Secretary and 

Membership Coordinator of the Douglas County Chapter of the Oregon Small 

Woodlands Association. 

Our forest and woodland managers pay for and depend on, the critical and vital 

educational and informational support that OFRI provides to landowners, the general 

public, and our youth. 

Thank you for opposing this change in funding to OFRI. 

Tami Jo Braz 


